
Football Tournament 
 

On Thursday 10th November 2017 

we took a squad of 10 children from 

Year 5 and 6 to a 7 a side football 

tournament. This was part of the 

Boston and District Schools Sports 

Partnership.  

It was a cold day but we were 

wrapped up and ready to do our best.   

Our first match against Kirton ‘A’ 

was very evenly matched and we 

showed some good defensive play resulting in a final score of 0-0.  

In the second game against Swineshead we had some good chances but 

just couldn’t convert any of them into a goal.  

After losing our third match 2-0 we held our heads high and battled on. 

We began to show some good skill and worked well as a team. Reece had 

an amazing shot at goal which was saved by the goalkeeper but moments 

later Freddie scored a fantastic goal. Play was mostly in the opposing 

team’s half but they managed to break through our defence in the latter 

part of the game to make it 1-1. Everyone had given their best and I 

couldn’t have been prouder.   

Our final match for 5th and 6th place against Hawthorn ‘A’ ended in us 

losing 2-0 but many of our shots were saved by the opposing team’s 

goalkeeper.  

We came 6th overall but showed 

great sportsmanship and had an 

enjoyable morning. Well done to 

all involved!   

 

Mrs Farrow and Mrs Taylor.  


